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On October 12 of the current year, the meeting was held between the investors association and
its members. The representatives of the companies spoke about the new programs and
initiatives, that the government`s new composition plans to present in the field of economy. The
conversation was also focused on creation of better investment environmentand business
development in the country. International Investors Association and member companies are
ready to cooperate with the future government.
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